
          Tuition Policy for 2023-24 

Dear Parents, 
The actual cost to educate one child at Our Lady of the Lake Catholic School is $9500.  The OLL Church members help to off-
set your child’s education.   Please consider contributing more towards tuition.    

 

2021-2022 Tuition Grades K-8th:   
Tuition    $3250 per student                
 
Full cost       $9500   per student 
Please consider a donation towards the full cost.  Any amount above Tuition to help pay the full cost is considered a 
donation.       

 
A deposit of $25 per family is required at time of registration.  
 
Yes, our family can contribute an additional $_________more per month to help defray the full cost of the education 
($9500 per child) of our child/ren.   
 

After Care Program fees:       
 

Fee structure: $8.00 per hour or $16.00 per day. 3:15pm to 4:05pm; 4:05pm to 5:00pm are the time frames 

for each hourly charge. 

 **Picking-up of your child later than 5:05pm will result in a charge of $1.00 per minute** 

  

Elementary/Middle School Tuition Policies 
 

Registration 
All registration forms including the tuition agreement and the scholarship application forms must be filled out and turned in 
at the time of the child’s registration/enrollment.   

 

 Payment System 
Parents must register prior to your child enrolling at OLL.  

1. You may send your check directly to our Billing Department at: 

   Our Lady of the Lake Catholic Church 
   106 N 2nd Ave. East 
   Ashland, Wi. 54806 
   Attn: Karen Swanson 

 
2. If you wish you may send your payment in a sealed envelope with your child to the school office.   
3. You may stop directly in the school office with your payment. 

 
If you have questions about your account activity, please contact OLL accounting office at direct line: 715-685-1725. 

 

 
 
 
 



 
Financial Scholarships 

 
Financial scholarship applications are available for all students. Our Lady of the Lake will offer 4 Scholarships for the 2023-
24 school year.  The Kremer Foundation Scholarship (awarded in October, income-based), Sister Kathleen Brady (must be 
an active Catholic Family, awarded in January, income-based), St. Mary’s of Odanah (awarded in February), The Support A 
Student (awarded when all other scholarships have been received—needs based). 
 
ALL Scholarship applications are due no later than May 1st. A copy of the family’s 2022 1040, Year-End W2 or a current 
paycheck stub is required to begin the application process. 
 
The scholarship awards are based on the school scholarship policies and as funds are available. Late applications will be 
considered only on a “funds available” basis. 
 
Scholarship/grant monies will be awarded to the family’s tuition account after the family has fully paid their portion of 
tuition.    
 
Scholarship/grant monies awarded for tuition will be forfeited if the family’s portion of tuition is not fully paid by May 15th 
of the school year. 

Service Hours 
Bingo  
Weekly Bingo is held at OLL and run by the school once a month. It is very important to the school that we have 

enough help when it is the school’s turn, so things run efficiently. A yearly schedule will be developed in late 

August.  

Please indicate any or all “yes” options to volunteer at bingo. 

____Yes, our family would love to volunteer to help at bingo, please put us on the schedule.  

____Yes, put our family on the sub list.  

____No, not at this time. 
 

 
If a family has not fully paid the tuition amount for the current school year before June 30th, the family will not be able to 
re-enroll the student at Our Lady of the Lake until the balance has been paid in full.  Unique and special circumstances for 
school families may be considered on a case-by-case basis and taken into consideration by the principal and the pastor.  

The actual cost to educate one child at Our Lady of the Lake Catholic School is $9500. The parishioners of OLL Church help 
support the cost per student as one of the primary missions of the church.  

Those families that may be able to donate more towards their child’s education can do so with a tax-deductible donation.  


